
Amendments to the By-Laws of the Honeynet Project 

7/25/2013 – The Board of Directors unanimously amended the By-Laws of the Honeynet Project, Article 

1 stating that the principal office of the Honeynet Project is located at 1425 Broadway #438, Seattle, 

WA, 98122, USA. All other provisions of Article 1 are unchanged and remain in full foce and effect as 

written. 


